
Buffalo Streets and Electric Committee met on July 14, 2022 at 6:00pm in the Council Chambers. 

Meeting Called to order by Chair Joe Buffington. Present Councilmember Brandon Berg, Public Works 

Director Josh Ferkel and City Clerk Tanna Leonard. 

Committee discussed the options for curb and gutter, resurfacing, and drainage issues.   

Committee directed Ferkel to get pricing from contractors for curb and resurfacing. 

Discussion was made on a capital improvement plan for streets and financing options. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm by Berg and seconded by Buffington. 

 

 


